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October 30, 2019 

 

Derek Slack 

E-470 Public Highway Authority 

22470 E. 6th Parkway 

Aurora, CO 80018 

 

RE:  Henderson Development, DRMS Permit No. M-1980-110 

 Corrective Action Extension Approval  

 

Dear Mr. Slack,  

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS or Division) received your response letter dated 

October 29, 2019 regarding the problem cited in the DRMS July 17, 2019 inspection report pertaining to the water 

observed in the pit.  The Division approves your request to conduct additional analysis and investigation regarding 

this issue and has extended the corrective action due date to July 1, 2020.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any other questions.    

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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